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Communication dated 5 September 2005 
received from the Permanent Mission of the 

United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern 
Ireland to the Agency concerning a letter from 
the Government of the United Kingdom to the 

Secretary General of the League of Arab States

1. The Secretariat has received a Note Verbale dated 5 September 2005 from the Permanent 

Mission of the United Kingdom, attaching a letter dated 31 August 2005 from the Minister of State at 

the Foreign and Commonwealth Office to the Secretary General of the League of Arab States. 

2. In the light of the request expressed by the Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom in that 

Note Verbale, the Note Verbale and the attached letter are hereby circulated for the information of all 

Member States. 
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Annex

United Kingdom Mission 

Vienna

Note Verbale: 31/05 

Date: 5 September 2005 

The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland presents its 

compliments to the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency and has the honour to 

refer to the letter to the Director General from Mr. Amre Moussa, Secretary General of the League of 

Arab States dated 8 August 2005 which the Secretariat circulated as INFCIRC/654. 

The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland asks that the 

attached letter to Mr. Moussa from Kim Howells, Minister of State at the Foreign and Commonwealth 

Office be circulated to all IAEA Member States. 

The Permanent Mission of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland avails itself of 

this opportunity to renew to the International Atomic Energy Agency the assurances of its highest 

consideration.

[stamp of the United Kingdom Mission, Vienna] 




